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10 February 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Rugby festival for children in Years 2, 3 and 4 

I am delighted to announce that we have organised a rugby festival for boys and girls in Years 2, 3 and 4 

on Tuesday 15 February at Seghill Rugby Club.  This will be the culmination of the rugby coaching 

sessions that the children have been having in school on Mondays with coaches from Newcastle Falcons 

and Seghill Rugby Clubs. 

 

This event will be covered by our “local visits permission” letter, which you have all signed and returned 

to school.  The purpose of this letter is to let you know the arrangements for the event. 

 

Children will have their lunch at school as normal and we will leave school following afternoon 

registration.  Children and staff will walk from school to Seghill Rugby Club.  The children will play in 

small sided matches against others from their class.  This will be a chance for them to demonstrate the 

skills they have learnt in their lessons with the coaches. 

 

Children need to wear their school PE kit (plain white t-shirt, school jumper, shorts/tracksuit pants and 

trainers) to school with their normal school coat.  They will also need to bring a drink and an extra top 

to keep warm.  They cannot wear a coat to play rugby in.  

 

If the weather is too bad for an outdoor festival, it will take place inside our school hall. 

 

We will take photographs at the festival and post them on our school website and Facebook page in line 

with your permissions. 

 

Please note that the rugby festival on Tuesday will be taking place instead of the rugby coaching 

sessions that we usually have on Mondays.  There will be no rugby session on Monday. 

 

This really does sound like a super opportunity for the children and we are really looking forward to it. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Chappell 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@seghill.northumberland.sch.uk

